
    

Announcing release of the 

for the proposed extension of the  
Metro Gold Line from 
Azusa to Montclair

Draft Environmental 
Impact Report (EIR)

Monday, Sept. 24, 2012 - 5:30 p.m. 
Hillcrest Meeting House
2705 Mountain View Drive  
La Verne, CA 91750

Copies of the Draft EIR are available at multiple
locations (see reverse side for details).

Thursday, Sept. 20, 2012 - 5:30 p.m.
Montclair Senior Center
5111 Benito Street 
Montclair, CA 91763

Azusa-Citrus-Station

Proposed Glendora Station

Proposed San Dimas Station

Proposed La Verne Station

Proposed Pomona Station

Proposed Claremont Station

Proposed Montclair  
Station

You’re Invited! 
Draft EIR  
Public Meetings  

The public review period for the Draft EIR begins on 

 August 21, 2012 and ends on October 5, 2012.  
Please send written comments so they are received  

no later than October 5, 2012 to Lisa Levy Buch:   

406 E. Huntington Dr, Suite 202

Monrovia, CA 91016-3633 

Fax: (626) 471-9049 

llevybuch@foothillextension.org  

The proposed project, known as the  

Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension from  

Azusa to Montclair (illustrated below), is the next  

phase of the planned extension of the existing Metro 

Gold Line light rail system.  The project would extend  

the Metro Gold Line 12.3 miles to the east and include six 

new stations in the cities of Glendora, San Dimas, La Verne, 

Pomona, Claremont, and Montclair.



The Draft Environmental Impact Report for  
the Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension  
from Azusa to Montclair has been released  
for public review and comment!

Azusa City Library, 729 N. Dalton Ave, Azusa, CA 91702 

Claremont Public Library, 208 N. Harvard Ave, Claremont, CA 91711 

Glendora Public Library, 140 S. Glendora Ave, Glendora, CA 91741 

La Verne Library, 3640 D St., La Verne, CA 91750 

Montclair Public Library, 9955 Fremont Ave, Montclair, CA 91763 

Pomona Public Library, 625 S. Garey Ave, Pomona, CA 91766 

San Dimas Library, 145 N. Walnut Ave, San Dimas, CA 91773

Questions? Call (626) 471-9050

The Draft EIR is  
available for review at:  
Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension 
Construction Authority  
406 E. Huntington Drive, Suite 202 
Monrovia, CA 91016
Online at www.foothillextension.org

The following public libraries:


